Chief Douglas Ebeltoft Spring Lake Park Police Department 1301 81<sup>st</sup> Avenue N.E. Spring Lake Park, Minnesota 55432

Dear Chief Ebeltoft:

I would like to inform you that I will be retiring effective July 16, 2021.

It has been an honor and a privilege working for the Spring Lake Park Police Department for over 28 years. I started under a part-time status, working on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday, which created a perfect balance for raising a family. The position then went to full-time in January 1995.

Many changes have occurred in the department over the years, along with the fact that I have worked under three different Chiefs of Police. However, one thing remains the same in the fact that members of the Spring Lake Park Police Department are extremely dedicated to the citizens and the community. I will miss being part of that environment. I trust that the friendships I have developed here will last well into the future.

I will see that all the necessary requirements are in place with the Bureau of Criminal Apprehension to provide a smooth transition to my successor.

Sincerely,

LuAnn Larson

Lulinn Larsan